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As a member of the public it is DEEPLY concerning that once again the highways
committees proposed new dual carriage would have a devastating impact on the acclaimed
archaeological land around Stonehenge.

This site MUST be preserved for future generations, the impact of carbon erosion, the
increase of unnecessary traffic and destruction of the surrounding land is TOO big a price
to pay: especially when there are more cost effective means and alternative route solutions.

PLEASE, PLEASE let commonsense prevail and plumb for a much more sensible
alternative and DO NOT ruin sites of millennium age and of great archaeological interest
this is OUR and FUTURE GENERATIONS HERITAGE!

As a grandparent who has visited this site, with children, on numerous occasions you truly
need to RECONSIDER. In anticipation of a good outcome.

A Prichard





